
Hello,

Thank you

This email is to thank you and everyone in Guilden Sutton for the help
and fantastic support you have given to the Green Space project.

Only a month ago, the land was purchased for Guilden Sutton Green
Space. Since then, thanks to you, it has been possible to:

� Plant over 4,600 trees!
� Tidy a lot of the vegetation around the edges
� Build several natural dry hedges

There is still a lot to do over the coming months, including:

� Clearing the ditches
� Planting more trees and shrubs
� Clearing and making the pond safe
� Mulching the tree area to keep down the grass and weeds, so the

young trees have a chance to grow

We will keep you up to date with all the activities and shout-outs for
volunteer help and you can follow the progress and the plans for the
Green Space at www.gsgreenspace.org.uk. Please use the contact form
on the website if you wish to be added to the volunteer list.

The video on the website showing the tree planting operation refers to
Guilden Sutton’s new wood as Hooks Wood. This is because the area was
once one of several fields known as The Hooks fields, and early maps
show a lane leading to these fields, which was known as The Hooks Lane.

Again, on behalf of all of us at the Green Space - along with future
generations in Guilden Sutton – thank you.


